
From: Miriam Jeffrey
To: County Administrative Office
Subject: Please no F Street Super Corridor
Date: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 2:35:31 PM

Hello County Administrators,
We live on Herrick Avenue across from the Elks Lodge. Traffic coming off of the 101 speeds
by as if still on the freeway. There are no stop signs, roundabouts, or speed bumps to slow
them down. 
Herrick, Fairway, and  F are all residential streets and are being used as a thoroughfare. 
Commercial class A trucks travel both ways using our streets as a freeway bypass. Our
residential streets should not be a truck route.
A signal at F and Oak would be a good start to help slow F Street but much more is needed. 
Please help.
Sincerely,
Bill and Miriam Jeffrey
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